
  
Wharton Church of England Primary School is an inclusive caring Christian community, committed to building futures for all 

children.  We offer a safe environment where everyone is valued, we nurture strong relationships that are underpinned by our Christian 

values and we champion children to be the best that they can be, empowering all to aim high and achieve their full potential. 

Wharton CE Primary School, Winsford, Cheshire, CW7 3EP

Date: Friday 10th June 2022 
Train up a child in the way they should go and when they are old they will not depart from it – Proverbs 22 v 6 

 

 
 
 
Attendance this week:  Rowan Class are this week’s 
attendance champions with 99.6% 
Well Done Rowan Class! 

 

USEFUL DATES:  

 We have lots coming up over the 

summer term please keep an eye out 

for dates over the coming weeks, 

including information regarding new 

reception starters and Year 6 leavers.  

 
BREAKFAST CLUB: From 
Monday, Breakfast Club will 
run 5 days a week. Each week 
a school spider survey will be 
sent to parents to pick which 
days their child wants to 
attend. If you require a place 

please be prompt as this is on a first come, first served 
basis.  

SUN SAFETY!  As the weather is now getting warmer, 

can you please ensure that your child brings their 

water bottle into school every day, and a sunhat if the 

weather is very hot! Especially in Reception classes as 

the children spend a lot of time 

outdoors engaging in their play 

and learning. 

 

 

PARENT CARER FORUM: We are delighted to be able 
to invite you to participate in the relaunch of a very 
exciting initiative. We have been looking for a while at 
ways to involve parents more in the life of the school 
and some decision-making. To this end, we are 
planning to start a Parents Forum which will play a key 
role in evaluating current school procedures and 
propose new initiatives. 

The Parent Forum will be a partnership between 
parents/carers and the school. It will be a valuable 
way to share ideas, views and concerns and make 
suggestions for improvement. 

Membership is open to any parent or carer of a child 
currently in the school, with all year groups hopefully 
being represented. You need to be nominated by 
another Parent / Carer at the school, you cannot 
nominate yourself. We will resend letters home with 
children next week.  

DONATIONS PLEASE: This year instead of a Summer 
Fayre we are organising a summer Bingo. We are 
contacting local business for raffle prizes and hamper 
gifts. If you think that your employer/business may 
be able to help donate some prizes, please contact Jo 
in the office.  

 

Have a great weekend everyone 

 

 

 



Photo Gallery:  

Keep informed: We encourage everyone to follow our 

school Facebook page; we regularly post 

items from the classroom including many 

photos of the children being busy in their daily work.   

 

 


